
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: 2020-00290
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020 4:15:58 PM

From: 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 4:13 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject:

Dear sirs,

I would like to file a complaint about the proposed increase by Bluegrass Water for my water
and sewer bill. 
The case # is 2020-00290. 

My name is Rachelle Schjoll and I live at 179 Fallow Circle, Georgetown, KY, 40324. I live
in a subdivision named Deer Run Estates. 

I am specifically requesting intervention on this matter. 

The proposed change requested by Bluegrass Water is 669% higher for water a month than my
current rate, and the sewer is 118.5% higher! I am sure I do not need to tell you that this is
utterly outrageous!  

Please assist and intervene! Thank you,

Rachelle Schjoll

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S9, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone

DEC 17 2020
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